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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-9132         0038 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-00:38:33  Clrd-00:42:22
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-9133         0048 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:48:49  Clrd-00:48:56
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-9138         0113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:13:31  Clrd-01:18:32
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-9139         0121 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:23:04  Clrd-01:24:35
         Narrative:      

Checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Parties check okay, advised to move along.

25-9140         0128 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:28:59  Clrd-01:32:01
         Narrative:      

Checking on vehicle in back lot.

         Narrative:      
Party sleeping in his vehicle, checks okay.

25-9144         0548 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/03/2025 0600
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-05:49:32  Enrt-05:49:39  Arvd-05:53:52  Clrd-05:58:34
         Narrative:      

While investigating a noise complaint, Bridgewater Police   
determined that the source was at the above address in West   
Bridgewater.
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         Narrative:      
Attached party playing loud music from their vehicle. Party   
was advised to turn the music down and did so. Cruiser   
clear.   

25-9145         0959 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:59:34  Clrd-10:04:12
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.   
Warning for number plate violation.

25-9146         1011 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:11:27  Clrd-10:16:59
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9148         1037 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 08/03/2025 1125
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:37:36  Clrd-11:11:08
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:48:15                 Arvd-10:48:17  Clrd-11:09:06
         Narrative:      

NIL requested on scene. A-1 en route.   

25-9149         1127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:27:33  Clrd-11:31:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-9150         1144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:44:04  Clrd-11:54:38
         Narrative:      

Party was able to fix the registration issue roadside.   
Warning issued to operator.

25-9151         1239 ASSIST CITIZEN Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

E911 caller requesting assistance retrieving a bracelet from   
storm drain. Transferred to Brockton PD.   
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25-9152         1252 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:52:43  Clrd-12:56:39
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for fail to yield right of way.

25-9153         1333 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:35:08  Enrt-13:35:11  Arvd-13:38:31  Clrd-13:51:33
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting 2 car MVA. No PI reported.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-9154         1407 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:07:07  Clrd-14:11:40
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9155         1431 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:31:25  Clrd-14:41:08
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9156         1507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:07:23  Clrd-15:11:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-9157         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:17:26  Clrd-15:25:33
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9158         1550 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/03/2025 1635
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-16:15:45  Enrt-16:15:50  Arvd-16:22:30  Clrd-16:35:32
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:08:00  Enrt-18:10:06                 Clrd-18:10:24
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-18:10:00  Enrt-18:10:41  Arvd-18:11:52  Clrd-18:15:35
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:24:00                 Arvd-20:25:00  Clrd-21:41:19
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:24:00  Enrt-20:24:49  Arvd-20:30:21  Clrd-21:29:14
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:33:00  Enrt-20:34:08  Arvd-20:36:58  Clrd-21:29:13
         Narrative:      

Multiple calling parties reporting loud music coming from    
neighbors house.

         Narrative:      
Party at attached location. Music not overly loud for the   
time of day however, party agreed to turn it down a little.

         Narrative:      
Received complaints about noise continuing and cars double   
parking.

         Narrative:      
Parties agreed to turn the music down and move their cars.

         Narrative:      
Multiple calls, officers monitoring party.

         Narrative:      
Party ended at 2100 officers assisted clearing party and   
directing traffic.

25-9159         1745 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:45:31  Clrd-17:47:23
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9161         1820 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/03/2025 1836
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:23:08                 Arvd-18:23:09  Clrd-18:34:47
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-9163         1902 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 08/03/2025 1918
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:03:15  Enrt-19:03:33  Arvd-19:06:43  Clrd-19:11:20
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating an erratic operator came into his lane   
causing him to swerve and hit a curb.

         Narrative:      
Officer on scene unable to make contact with other vehicle   
and the calling party's tire was changed and sent on his   
way.
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25-9166         1925 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:25:54  Clrd-19:33:28
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9167         1938 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:42:11                 Arvd-19:42:12  Clrd-19:42:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-9170         2008 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:08:17  Clrd-20:10:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-9171         2151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    COPPER BEECH CIR + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:51:01  Clrd-21:54:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9174         2337 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    MILEBROOK RD
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating there was a man that popped out of his   
neighbor's driveway once a police cruiser drove away.

         Narrative:      
Party was the neighbor of calling party.

25-9175         2350 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/04/2025 0001
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:56:20                 Arvd-23:56:22  Clrd-08/04/2025 @ 00:00:57
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 alarm zone main store bakery. No keyholder   
contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
Accidental alarm activation by attached employee. Cruiser   
clear.   

         Narrative:      
Officer on scene. Observed cleaner working.

         Narrative:      
Alarm struck again. Signal 2/ Zone 56 front door far end.
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25-9178         0145 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:46:43                 Arvd-01:52:25  Clrd-02:03:12
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-01:46:45                 Arvd-01:52:26  Clrd-02:03:15
         Narrative:      

Caller from above address reporting loud music in the area.

         Narrative:      
Officers report music is coming from a residence in   
Brockton. Brockton PD notified and is in the area.

25-9179         0202 NOISE COMPLAINT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1258] ORCHARD DR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:03:24                 Arvd-02:06:05  Clrd-02:09:14
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-02:03:35                 Arvd-02:08:34  Clrd-02:09:16
         Narrative:      

Caller from above address reporting loud music in the area.

         Narrative:      
Neighborhood is quiet at this time. Music is coming from the   
same residence in Brockton as previous call.

25-9182         0233 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:33:32  Clrd-02:33:51
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-9183         0235 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:35:25  Clrd-02:35:30
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-9187         0414 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-04:20:27                 Arvd-04:32:24  Clrd-04:42:01
         Narrative:      

SP South Boston requesting an officer to attempt to make   
contact above address for the owner of attached vehicle.   
Vehicle was involved in a motor vehicle crash in Dorchester   
this morning and operator fled the scene.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with a resident at the address. They were   
advised to contact the station if they hear from the RO of   
the vehicle. MSP notified.

25-9188         0631 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   7
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/03/2025  Thru: 08/09/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2025

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
    Call Closed By:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY 08/04/2025 0637
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-06:31:56                 Arvd-06:32:16  Clrd-06:32:45
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-06:32:48  Enrt-06:32:50                 Clrd-06:37:46
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Burglar Alarm / bay door.

25-9192         1032 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:32:11  Clrd-10:38:57
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9193         1041 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:42:38                 Arvd-10:53:22  Clrd-10:53:25
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of an erratic operator in the above   
area. CP states vehicle is swerving in and out of lanes.

25-9194         1046 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST + TERESA RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:46:04  Clrd-10:52:20
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9196         1103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    TERESA RD + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:03:45  Clrd-11:08:38
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9197         1113 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:13:51  Clrd-11:17:59
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding and defective brake light.

25-9198         1121 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:21:44  Clrd-11:31:25
         Narrative:      
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Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-9199         1131 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:31:31  Clrd-11:37:00
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9201         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:07  Clrd-12:30:08
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-9203         1143 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 685] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:46:46                 Arvd-11:46:49  Clrd-12:24:00
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a minor MVA at the above location.   
No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9202         1144 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + BRYANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:44:46  Clrd-11:53:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9204         1205 VANDALISM Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-12:25:39                 Arvd-12:39:38  Clrd-12:41:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Owner of the above business requesting to speak to an   
officer about the parking lot getting vandalized last night.

         Narrative:      
Party has been advised of his options.

25-9206         1335 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 71] WEST ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-13:40:26                 Arvd-13:40:28  Clrd-15:52:37
         Narrative:      

Calling party reports 2 dumpster containers were frauduently   
purchased from the attached business.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   9
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/03/2025  Thru: 08/09/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2025

25-9207         1400 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/04/2025 1506
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:01:52                 Arvd-14:03:07  Clrd-15:06:38
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Automatic E-911 call from cell phone possibly involved in a   
MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD requested for an evaluation. Car VS pole.

         Narrative:      
National Grid requested for pole evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Damage to pole 33-30.

         Narrative:      
National Grid notified.

         Narrative:      
15 Minute ETA for National Grid.

         Narrative:      
National Grid on scene.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Marks en route.

         Narrative:      
Marks on scene.

         Narrative:      
Transporting one passanger back to the station to wait for   
ride. Starting mileage 24709.2.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 24711.1.

25-9208         1436 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1338] WEST CENTER ST + LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:37:41                 Arvd-14:38:53  Clrd-14:58:32
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-14:53:22  Clrd-14:58:39
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA at the above location.

         Narrative:      
FD requested.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
One party transported to the hospital.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.
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25-9209         1506 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/04/2025 1524
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:09:25                 Arvd-15:13:17  Clrd-15:24:24
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that a vehicle was following her and   
did not like that she got into the left lane to take a left   
hand turn. CP states the other party followed her to the   
above location, got out of her car and screamed at her. That   
party then took off.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9210         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:22:04                 Arvd-15:22:07  Clrd-15:41:09
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting that a vehicle had struck the side of   
another vehicle and took off. CP is following the vehicle   
and stated she is driving erraticly. Both vehicles are now   
at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9215         1852 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Named 911 caller reporting an erratic operator with multiple   
marked lanes violations and swerving all over the road at   
different rates of speed. Caller said the vehicle was   
heading to Brockton. Brockton Police notified.   

25-9216         1903 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1394] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:07:04  Enrt-19:07:37  Arvd-19:10:23  Clrd-20:14:12
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:07:33  Enrt-19:07:39  Arvd-19:10:13  Clrd-19:10:16
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:10:20  Enrt-19:10:22  Arvd-19:11:37  Clrd-19:43:49
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting multiple vehicles with   
approximately 6 individuals behind the RP's business. RP   
stated they are smoking and possibly filming something. It   
is private property and requested an officer check the area.   
   

         Narrative:      
228 is 10-3 with a male party at 1932.

         Narrative:      
225 waiting for a licensed operator to pick up the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
228 arrived at station with male party.   

         Narrative:      
Party in booking area at this time. Party is negative for   
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Q5.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time and en route. No ETA.   

         Narrative:      
Registered owner picked up vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
IOC conducted face to face with prisoner.

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted at this time. Party has a hold no bail.   

         Narrative:      
228 transporting male prisoner to house of corrections.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off at PCHC.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-277-AR
            Arrest:    BROWN, MEREK WALTER       
           Address:    24 WAVERLY ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    19
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

For Date: 08/05/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-9222         0000 ROAD HAZARD Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez 08/05/2025 0206
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:51:23  Enrt-01:55:19  Arvd-01:58:56  Clrd-02:06:06
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that that there was a vehicle towing a   
trailer with sparks coming off of the trailer.

         Narrative:      
Area search negative to the Easton towline.   

25-9223         0206 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 878] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:28  Clrd-02:11:57
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9224         0239 NOISE COMPLAINT Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG 08/05/2025 0250
  Location/Address:    [WEG 205] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-02:41:38                 Arvd-02:43:01  Clrd-02:49:58
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Party called reporting loud music in the area behind her   
home. Cruiser dispatched to attempt to locate source.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area. Noise was coming from a car meet   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  12
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/03/2025  Thru: 08/09/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2025

up in Brockton. Vehicles have since left the area.

25-9230         0636 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:36:49  Clrd-06:39:24
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for stop sign violation.

25-9231         0648 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-06:54:42                 Arvd-06:54:44  Clrd-06:56:19
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

E911 open line and hang up received.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked area and knock at residence. Unable to   
locate anyone at this time. No history with phone number in   
house. On call back message left to contact police station.

25-9233         0812 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 48] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-08:15:26                 Arvd-08:23:21  Clrd-08:25:53
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting dispute over money, 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
227 reports business recently under new management, and   
issue has been resolved.   

25-9235         0951 911 HANGUP Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

E-911 hang up, could hear female party talking in background   
saying no one trying to call 911 prior to hanging up. Upon   
second call back party answered phone and stated she was on   
Route 24 and did not need assistance, and that her work   
phone was having issues. Party refused to give any info   
other then her name.

25-9236         1041 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:41:20  Clrd-10:49:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9237         1104 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-11:08:52                 Arvd-11:08:53  Clrd-11:16:10
         Narrative:      

Party reports seeing older tall male party wearing jeans,   
sleeveless white shirt with grey hair walking on lawn that   
appeared to have a shotgun by his side, 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
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227 checked the area could not locate.   

25-9238         1116 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly 08/05/2025 1125
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-11:17:40                 Arvd-11:17:41  Clrd-11:24:09
         Narrative:      

227 out on MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-9239         1129 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby for tow release form.

25-9240         1155 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 08/05/2025 1228
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:55:31  Clrd-12:28:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation Issued.

25-9241         1223 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] ROOSEVELT CIR
         Narrative:      

SEMREC requesting mutual aid ambulance to attached location,   
FD dispatched.

25-9243         1305 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting items falling out of a truck on Route   
24 north, call transferred to MSP.

25-9244         1312 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-13:17:16                 Arvd-13:23:12  Clrd-13:28:42
         Narrative:      

E-911 hang up unable to call number back, 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
227 was able to speak with family member at 118 South Elm   
that reports no emergency, 10-20.   

25-9245         1329 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-13:31:45                 Arvd-13:33:13  Clrd-13:33:17
         Narrative:      

Fire department reports TT unit blocking traffic across   
street from attached location, 227 dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
TT unit was able pull into lot without incident, 10-20.   

25-9246         1345 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-13:45:04  Clrd-13:49:07
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9247         1349 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1591] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-13:54:21                 Arvd-14:12:12  Clrd-14:25:08
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to report a past hit and run.

         Narrative:      
RP reports that damage to the driver's side of vehicle,   
which is consistent with being side swiped, was done between   
08/03 at 10pm and 08/04 at 8am, while mv was parked in   
assigned spot #38. Officer advised her to check with   
property management to see who is assigned the spot next to   
hers. 227 will assist with getting CCTV.   

25-9250         1459 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-15:04:15                                Clrd-15:06:54
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-15:11:52                 Arvd-15:12:10  Clrd-15:30:40
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-15:15:06                                Clrd-15:20:15
         Narrative:      

D2 reports minor MVA. D2 assisted with vehicles pulling into   
parking lot, 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-9251         1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:06:54  Clrd-15:14:35

25-9252         1548 SERVE SUMMONS (Civil) Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 08/05/2025 2202
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:56:01                 Arvd-21:56:04  Clrd-22:02:25
         Narrative:      

Received Docket 2531CR000498, witness summons for the    
attached party to appear at Taunton Trial Court on August   
14, 2025 at 0830.

         Narrative:      
Party no longer lives at this residence.

25-9253         1621 DISORDERLY Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    [EAO] DEPOT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a disorderly person, transferred to   
Easton via PSAP.

25-9254         1657 TREPASS NOTICE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    UNITED DR
         Narrative:      

Walk in party handing in trespass tow paperwork for our   
records.

25-9255         1749 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:49:57  Clrd-18:01:29
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting fingerprinting.

25-9256         1843 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 08/05/2025 1856
  Location/Address:    [WEG 846] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:43:00  Clrd-18:56:02
         Narrative:      

Officer out community policing at Gazebo.

25-9258         1906 SHOPLIFTING Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:08:11  Enrt-19:08:13  Arvd-19:10:05  Clrd-19:26:48
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:10:08  Enrt-19:10:10  Arvd-19:11:32  Clrd-19:26:47
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a female party is currently   
inside the store that has shoplifted multiple times within   
the last week.   

         Narrative:      
Female party 10-3

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party 10-3 to the station starting   
miles 82598.1

         Narrative:      
224 back at the station with prisoner at this time. Ending   
miles 82600.1

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
BCI in the building at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk contacted and set bail to $300 at this time.   
Prisoner notified at this time.

         Narrative:      
Due to additional charges bail clerk was contacted, bail has   
been changed to $1,000.
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         Refer To Arrest:      25-278-AR
            Arrest:    CALLAHAN, CARRIE ANNE       
           Address:    21 DARBY RD   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    46
           Charges:    SHOPLIFTING BY ASPORTATION
                       SHOPLIFTING BY ASPORTATION
                       RECEIVE STOLEN PROPERTY -$1200
                       DRUG, POSSESS CLASS A
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant

25-9263         2057 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:00:13  Enrt-21:00:14  Arvd-21:07:10  Clrd-21:11:05
         Narrative:      

Sig 2\ rear warehouse motion

         Narrative:      
No vehicles in the lot, all appears secure.

25-9265         2200 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:29:52                 Arvd-22:29:54  Clrd-22:32:58
         Narrative:      

Brockton requesting to use BT machine.

25-9266         2253 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-22:53:00  Clrd-23:01:20
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:54:03  Clrd-23:01:21
         Narrative:      

227 onsighted suspicious vehicles in the parking lot near   
the above location. One vehicle took off at a high rate of   
speed into Brockton.

         Narrative:      
229 spoke with other parties in the lot, all parties were   
sent on their way.

For Date: 08/06/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-9268         0133 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:33:31  Clrd-01:35:19
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9269         0136 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:36:14  Clrd-01:36:51
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.
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25-9270         0137 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:37:42  Clrd-01:38:18
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9271         0138 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:38:41  Clrd-01:39:41
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9275         0305 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-03:05:37  Clrd-03:10:18
                       Patrol Fernando A Colombo
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for speeding.

25-9278         0824 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:26:16                 Arvd-08:26:19  Clrd-08:44:48
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting he was just in minor MVA, no injuries   
reported. 227 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
10-20, report to follow.   

25-9281         1141 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:43:20                 Arvd-11:43:21  Clrd-13:30:35
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting with handing out lunch.

25-9285         1348 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-13:48:46  Clrd-13:50:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired registration.

25-9286         1401 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:02:43  Enrt-14:04:55                 Clrd-14:13:38
         Narrative:      

E-911 transfer from SEMREC for an illegal burn at the above   
location. FD notified and en route.
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25-9287         1405 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-14:05:55  Clrd-14:09:31
         Narrative:      

Warning for passing violation.

25-9289         1447 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up copy of accident report.   
Report given.

25-9290         1511 NOISE COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 08/06/2025 1537
  Location/Address:    CROSS ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-15:13:40                 Arvd-15:16:31  Clrd-15:32:55
         Narrative:      

Caller from the above residence concerned about what she   
thinks sounds like gun shots coming from the field behind   
her house.  CP believes that they are to close to her house.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with property owner who stated it is a sound   
machine to keep the birds away from the cornfield. Party was   
advised of the complaint.

25-9292         1532 ANIMAL CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating he was driving on RT 106 and hit a   
black rottweiler dog. Party states the dog took off in the   
area of the above location. Party stated he drove around   
looking for the dog but was unable to locate.

25-9294         1818 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 08/06/2025 1821
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:18:00  Clrd-18:21:21
         Narrative:      

224 was flagged down by the attached party who stated a red   
sedan was travelling north and made several marked lanes   
violations. Cruiser checking the area.

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area and could not locate any vehicle   
matching the description provided.   

25-9295         1832 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:33:04                 Arvd-18:33:06  Clrd-18:33:07
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up property.   

25-9296         1844 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:44:24  Clrd-18:50:47
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-9297         2132 Break & Entering Night Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRI] MAPLE AVE
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party trying to enter his home.   
Transferred to Bridgewater Police.

25-9298         2135 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting his vehicle has a flat tire on Route   
24 South. Transferred to State Police.   

For Date: 08/07/2025  -  Thursday   

25-9301         0044 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:44:09  Clrd-00:45:39
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9302         0045 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 915] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:45:59  Clrd-00:46:48
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9304         0047 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:47:06  Clrd-00:48:38
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9305         0111 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:11:24  Clrd-01:12:03
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9306         0112 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:13:06  Clrd-01:13:57
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9307         0113 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:14:06  Clrd-01:15:43
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-9308         0332 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 205] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:33:46                 Arvd-03:40:18  Clrd-03:45:14
         Narrative:      

Caller from Matfield Woods reporting loud music and yelling   
behind her residence. Party believes it could be coming from   
South Plaza.

         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area. No noise heard or cars meeting in   
the area. Both trailer parks are quiet at this time as well.

25-9309         0510 DISTURBANCE Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:13:03  Clrd-05:16:24
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-05:16:48                 Arvd-05:16:50  Clrd-05:20:10
         Narrative:      

Officer clearing out large group of cars pulling into lot.

         Narrative:      
Group has left the area.

25-9310         0533 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:34:57  Enrt-05:35:19                 Clrd-05:37:24
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / Commercial Burglar / back door motion.

         Narrative:      
Cancelled by alarm company prior to arrival.

25-9311         0617 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:18:07  Clrd-06:23:25
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Written warning issued for speeding.

25-9312         0833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  21
  Dispatch Log  From: 08/03/2025  Thru: 08/09/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 08/11/2025

       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-08:33:57  Clrd-08:37:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-9313         0843 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-08:43:36                 Arvd-08:43:38  Clrd-08:43:38
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she was involved in a two car MVA and the   
involved vehicle fled the scene.  Involved vehicle described   
as a black commercial truck that says "Submit" on the back.    
Vehicle last seen entering Route 24 North via Route 106.    
MSP notified.

         Narrative:      
Party in station regarding this matter.  Involved vehicle   
identified.

25-9314         0858 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 08/07/2025 0919
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:59:32                 Arvd-09:00:27  Clrd-09:19:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was involved in a two car MVA with no   
P/I.

         Narrative:      
1 NIL requested.  A-1 enroute.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle, report to follow.

25-9316         0944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:45:01  Clrd-09:45:55
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.

25-9317         0944 CIVIL REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 26] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-09:46:46                 Arvd-09:50:40  Clrd-11:34:54
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-11:04:44                 Arvd-11:04:47  Clrd-11:34:55
         Narrative:      

Party in station requesting to speak with an officer in   
regards to a motor vehicle that he has purchased but the   
seller has not given him the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Civil matter.  RP trespassed from the attached location   
verbally by the property owner.  Report to follow.

25-9319         1037 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
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                       Disp-10:38:40                 Arvd-10:39:52  Clrd-10:59:29
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was involved in a two car MVA with no   
P/I.

25-9327         1604 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-16:06:58                 Arvd-16:07:00  Clrd-16:07:01
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with officers about report.

         Narrative:      
Party was advised about report.

25-9329         1719 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:23:46                 Arvd-17:24:19  Clrd-17:27:08
         Narrative:      

Party into station to get fingerprints re-done for LTC.

         Narrative:      
Party advised by officer.

25-9331         1739 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-17:41:32                 Arvd-17:41:35  Clrd-17:56:05
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with officers about picking up   
her children from her ex-boyfriend's house.

         Narrative:      
Party stated her ex has threatened her in the past and told   
her she could not pick up her children. The involved party's   
mother also said the calling party was not allowed to pick   
up the children.

         Narrative:      
Party advised by officers.

25-9332         1806 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    BELMONT ST + PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:06:05  Clrd-18:16:15
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for failure to stop at stop sign.   

25-9334         1937 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:37:55  Clrd-19:44:27
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-9335         2000 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:00:09  Clrd-20:02:55
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective head light.

25-9337         2240 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:40:01  Clrd-22:42:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail light.

25-9338         2250 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:50:15  Clrd-22:57:07
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 08/08/2025  -  Friday   

25-9344         0121 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-01:25:41                 Arvd-01:27:57  Clrd-02:04:12
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:25:43                 Arvd-01:26:44  Clrd-02:04:10
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting she saw a male party on her cameras walking   
around her yard and looking in her vehicle. Party was   
wearing a light colored hoodie and black shorts, unknown   
direction of travel.

         Narrative:      
Officers checked the area, unable to locate party. 226   
retrieved a bicycle on the side of the roadway and will be   
returning it to the station. Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Officer stopped by property on N Elm St where a vehicle was   
possibly entered. Home owner was advised if they they were   
missing any items to contact the police station.

25-9345         0228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:29:53  Clrd-02:30:29
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Verbal warning for no rear lights on vehicle. Party advised   
to keep emergency flashers on until he returns home.

25-9347         0605 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:05:59  Clrd-06:52:19
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations/warnings issued for passing violations and failure   
to stop for stop sign.   

25-9348         0933 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    DEERFIELD WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:35:02                 Arvd-09:38:23  Clrd-10:04:09
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting his corn field was damaged over night and   
items were stolen from the property.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9349         1052 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:52:25  Clrd-10:58:55
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-9350         1118 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:18:19  Clrd-11:24:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-9351         1144 FRAUD CREDIT CARD Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:46:38                 Arvd-11:49:49  Clrd-12:04:16
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:04:10                 Arvd-12:04:12  Clrd-12:04:14
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he resides in Virginia and his credit card   
was used to make a purchase at the attached location today   
at 1000hrs.

         Narrative:      
Party advised to report the fraudulent activity to his local   
police department.    

25-9352         1217 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:17:45  Clrd-12:20:02
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                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-9354         1351 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 08/08/2025 1837
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:52:10                 Arvd-13:52:12  Clrd-15:18:47
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:52:13                 Arvd-13:53:38  Clrd-14:48:13
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-13:53:42                 Arvd-13:53:43  Clrd-15:24:19
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:02:57                 Arvd-14:02:58  Clrd-15:51:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a white male with a beard operating a grey   
Kia sedan pointed a gun at him and his friends.    

         Narrative:      
Units out with the suspect vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Reporting parties in station to speak with an officer.

         Narrative:      
BCI requested and enroute.

         Narrative:      
1 male party 10-3.  Starting mileage 25129.1 at 1425hrs.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 25131.2 at 1430hrs.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-280-AR
            Arrest:    SCHNABEL, MATTHEW Y       
           Address:    31 TIFFANY CIR   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    44
           Charges:    ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON
                       ASSAULT W/DANGEROUS WEAPON

25-9358         1608 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-9361         1824 DISTURBANCE Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:36:32  Enrt-18:36:34  Arvd-18:44:55  Clrd-19:18:15
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-18:56:10  Enrt-18:56:13  Arvd-19:01:06  Clrd-19:19:18
         Narrative:      

911 caller saying their neighbor threw a glass bottle at   
someone on their property. Party described as wearing just   
underwear, no additional weapons or PI reported.

         Narrative:      
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Units unavailable. Mutual Aid requested from Bridgewater   
Police. Bridgewater Police en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 requesting second car for assistance with male party.   

         Narrative:      
226 is 10-3 to the station with a male party.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-281-AR
            Arrest:    GORHAM, ALAN R       
           Address:    175 LINCOLN ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    64
           Charges:    LEWDNESS, OPEN AND GROSS
                       ACCOST/ANNOY ANOTHER PERSON
                       DESTRUCTION OF PROPERTY -$1200, WANTON c266 §127

25-9366         2039 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-20:42:03  Enrt-20:42:07  Arvd-20:50:43  Clrd-20:50:45
         Narrative:      

Easton police requesting a check at attached location for   
home owner. Vehicle registered to this party left unattended   
in Borderlands Park.   

         Narrative:      
Party stated they are aware of vehicles location. Party   
stated their spouse fell at the park and was seeking medical   
care. Will pick up vehicle tomorrow.   

25-9367         2111 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-21:15:47  Enrt-21:20:10  Arvd-21:22:19  Clrd-21:30:19
         Narrative:      

Sig/2 in zone 8. No contact with key holder at this time.   

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.   

25-9368         2117 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Officer reporting malfunction with street light. DPW   
notified.   

25-9370         2148 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

224 reported an ATV did donuts around cruiser at attached   
location. 224 is not pursuing and did not activate lights or   
sirens.

         Narrative:      
ATV's continued up towards Brockton impeding traffic, doing   
wheelies and operating erraticly. 224 reporting 5 to 6   
ATV's.   
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         Narrative:      
Brockton Police notified.   

25-9372         2248 DISTURBANCE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [EAO] EASTON
         Narrative:      

911 caller out of town. Transfered via psap to Easton   
Police.   

25-9373         2300 ALARM, FIRE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1399] KEENAN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:03:38  Enrt-23:03:40  Arvd-23:06:00  Clrd-23:11:59
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:04:16  Enrt-23:04:17  Arvd-23:06:18  Clrd-23:11:02
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting their neighbors fire alarm   
has been going off for approximately an hour. FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
228 spoke with home owner, appears to be faulty water pump   
alarm. FD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Alarm silenced no emergency.   

For Date: 08/09/2025  -  Saturday   

25-9375         0127 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:27:34  Clrd-01:27:41
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-9380         0238 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1582] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-02:39:35  Clrd-02:42:04
         Narrative:      

Vehicle in lot, unoccupied.  All else appears secure.

25-9386         0305 NOISE COMPLAINT Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-03:06:48                 Arvd-03:06:55  Clrd-03:06:59
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:06:52                 Arvd-03:11:24  Clrd-03:17:21
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                       Disp-03:07:03                 Arvd-03:12:18  Clrd-03:17:19
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports loud music coming from the above area.
Same complaint from a second caller on the business line.

         Narrative:      
0311 - 228 reports no loud music or anyone in the area.

25-9388         0319 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-03:19:00  Clrd-03:21:11
         Narrative:      

225 is out checking on a bicyclist at the above location.

         Narrative:      
225 reports party has an electric bicycle which has died.   
They will be walking the vehicle home.

25-9389         0324 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-03:24:33  Clrd-03:27:46
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for marked lanes.

25-9392         0420 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:20:00  Clrd-04:27:11
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-04:21:49                 Arvd-04:21:51  Clrd-04:27:11
         Narrative:      

222 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.

25-9393         0439 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-04:39:00  Clrd-04:44:35
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-04:41:52  Clrd-04:44:35
         Narrative:      

222 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Both units clear. A Verbal Warning was given for Speeding.

25-9394         0507 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-05:07:00  Clrd-05:11:05
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:09:01  Clrd-05:11:05
         Narrative:      

222 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
222 is clear. A verbal warning was given for a Headlight   
Violation.

25-9395         0638 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-06:38:51  Clrd-06:42:28
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for speeding.

25-9396         0707 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-07:07:00  Clrd-07:14:40
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-07:08:41  Clrd-07:14:40
         Narrative:      

222 is on a Motor Vehicle Stop at the above location.

         Narrative:      
A Verbal Warning was given for Speeding.

25-9397         0858 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 246] AMERICAN AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:09:38                 Arvd-09:09:39  Clrd-09:13:04
         Narrative:      

Caller reports MV break in over night with some items small   
bills/change missing.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-9399         0914 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for an MVA report. Report issued.   

25-9400         0919 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 08/09/2025 0932
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:20:09                 Arvd-09:26:28  Clrd-09:28:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:28:50                 Arvd-09:29:07  Clrd-09:32:41
         Narrative:      

Courtesy booth caller requesting PD for a customer who   
backed into another vehicle in the parking lot.    

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-9403         1029 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 403] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:30:54                 Arvd-10:33:06  Clrd-10:58:51
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting minor MVA, no P/I, no airbag   
deployment.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's en-route.

25-9404         1125 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 08/09/2025 1222
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-11:25:00  Clrd-11:45:54
         Narrative:      

MV Stop

         Narrative:      
Op. issued a citation for a marked lanes violation.   

25-9405         1209 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic operation of MV on Rt. 24S.   
Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-9406         1524 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:26:41                 Arvd-15:26:42  Clrd-15:26:43
         Narrative:      

228 out for a VIN verification.   

25-9409         1637 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-16:38:00                 Arvd-16:46:17  Clrd-17:11:52
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to file a report.   

         Narrative:      
Party was looking for advice in pursuing charges against his   
eye doctor. Party was advised and referred to Quincy PD to   
pursue criminal charges.

25-9410         1652 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-17:53:36                 Arvd-17:53:38  Clrd-17:57:33
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting ATV's and other vehicles   
racing around. Requesting an officer to check the area.   

         Narrative:      
Motorcycle riders located in area. Advised to vacate area   
and they cooperated.   

25-9413         1700 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1584] VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:33:20  Enrt-19:33:24  Arvd-19:40:26  Clrd-19:54:44
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting her vehicle was broken into.   
Related to linked report.

25-9414         1818 PARKING COMPLAINT Logged / Noted Information   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + ROBERTS WAY
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:23:30                 Arvd-18:23:31  Clrd-18:36:40
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:40:45  Enrt-18:40:47  Arvd-18:46:09  Clrd-18:51:50
         Narrative:      

Walk in party looking to speak to an officer regarding   
neighbors parking and disrupting road access.   

         Narrative:      
222 reports several vehicles in the area off to the side not   
impeding traffic.

25-9415         1824 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-18:24:15  Clrd-18:31:22
         Narrative:      

Party corrected registration issue roadside, warning issued.

25-9417         1936 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-19:36:00  Clrd-19:39:07
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding and marked lane violation.   

25-9423         2018 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [SWA] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:18:39                 Arvd-20:18:41  Clrd-23:50:08
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with SEMLEC Search and Rescue call out.   

25-9425         2216 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 08/09/2025 2225
  Location/Address:    [WEG 87] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-22:16:00  Clrd-22:24:23
                       Patrol Olivia P Church
         Narrative:      

Warning for head light violation.


